
Letter of Declination for Use of 

Levee Analysis Mapping Procedure 

 

 

 

The undersigned engaged in a meeting at the Rosendale Recreation Center on June 7, 2017 from 1:00 PM to 3:00 

PM, with representatives of the Federal Emergency Management Agency, Region II and the New York State 

Department of Environmental Conservation.  During this meeting the Town Supervisor was provided a summary of 

the Levee Analysis and Mapping Procedure (LAMP) that is being provided to other communities with levees in 

Ulster County, NY. A document entitled: "Analysis and Mapping Procedures for Non-Accredited Levees" has been 

provided as well. The Town understands that FEMA is engaged in the LAMP with the City of Kingston and Village 

of Ellenville in Ulster County, NY, and FEMA proposes engaging in the LAMP for the levee system along the 

Rondout Creek within the Town of Rosendale. 

 

The Town of Rosendale hereby submits to FEMA our formal declination to engage in the LAMP for the above 

identified levee system. The Town understands the modeling and mapping procedures involved in producing our 

current effective Flood Insurance Rate Map.  The Town of Rosendale accepts the flood hazard identified for the 

levee impacted areas within the jurisdiction of the Town as an acceptable identification of flood hazard and feels no 

additional map revision is required at this time. 

 

Community CEO ____________________________________________________________ (signature) 

____________________________________________________________ (print) 

Date: ___________________ 

Other (if applicable) ______________ ____________________________________________ (signature) 

     ___________________________________________________________(print) 

Date: ___________________ 


